
ON TODAY!! 

THE PSA BULLETIN

Do you have a skill, a talent, a contact, an idea,
or just some time that could help benefit the

PSA fundraising efforts.



We’d love to hear from you! 
And new members are always welcome.



Contact us via our Facebook page or email:

tywardreathpsa@gmail.com 

SIGN UP 

NAME TAGS! 
We've registered Tywardreath
Primary School via My Name
Tags. So if you use them for
name tags make sure to put the
School ID in and we can raise
some extra pennies for the
school.  

Go to: www.MyNameTags.com
Use School ID: 36408 at the
checkout 

CHRISTMAS CRAFTING:
Head over to our Facebook page
to enter our competition - and
guess why we've had the
children doing Christmas
crafting in July!! 

WHAT’S NEW! THANK YOU TO ALL WHO CAME TO THE
FUN DAY...TO HAVE SOME FUN!

Thank you to all the businesses and people that
supported us, with prizes, product or their time. 

If you have any ideas for the FUN DAY next year - feel
free to email us.... 


